
Covid Protocol 

Our primary concern is the safety of your health, ours and the community. 

 

It is exciting news that Alberta’s Open for Summer Plan is now in Stage 3 and the Provincial and 

City of Calgary mask mandate has been lifted, except for health care settings and transit. 

At present our Covid protocol remains unchanged. 

Therapists and staff will continue wearing a mask and we would appreciate it if all clients would 

wear a face mask. 

Before attending the clinic please consider whether you, other family members or people you 

are in close contact with have been at risk or are presenting any symptoms. Please do not 

attend if you are feeling ill; we will accept short notice cancellations for this reason.  

We would please ask that you arrive 5 minutes before your appointment and do not linger in 

the clinic following to help maintain some physical distancing.  

While we are no longer as concerned about contact transmission, we would still like clients to 

change out of street clothes into physio appropriate clothing. We have shorts and shirts 

available should you forget yours. 

When you arrive at the clinic we would ask that you go immediately to the wash room where 

you can change from your street cloths, wash your hands and then go directly to your 

treatment room. 

We will continue our vigilance with cleaning and as always; Alison and I are committed to 

providing you best practise physiotherapy services in a safe and friendly environment.  

We appreciate your cooperation! 

Be well,  

Maureen, Alison & Kim 


